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Y A K I M A WA S H I N G T O N 
September 1, 1952 

Dear Mr. Maguire,, 

Thank you very much for your report of reception 

dated November 6, 1951. The information contained 

thetin was entirely correct and I am very happy to 

forward this verification to you. 

I am very sorry that the original letter you 

mailed to us was lost on the way or was not brought 

to my attention and that no reply was made. 

Radio Station MK operates on a frequency of 
1400 Kc. with a power of 250 watts. We are also an 

affiliate of the Mutual Broadcasting System. 

Yours very truly, 

Donald E. Gardner 
Chief Engineer 


